Dear,

Greeting wishes from Dr. I. Sebastian, Executive Director of St. Joseph Development Trust, Genguvarpatti.
	I am extremely happy to share with you of our last year 3 star performing children from each of our orphanages and how we selected them.  We are very proud to present these children to you.  
	Once again thanking you for all your support.

Thanks& Regards

 
Dr. I. Sebastian M.A., M.B.A.,
Executive Director
St. Joseph’s Development Trust
Genguvarpatty
Periyakulam(T.K)
Theni(Dt)
E- mail ID:- project@sjdt.in 

